
Dear Fellow Servants of Jesus Christ,                  May & June 2019 
 
We serve a prayer-answering God! The sale of our home has been a request since the start of deputation. God has finally sent 
a buyer! Our home is now under contract, and we should be closing on the 23rd of July. We ask that you continue to pray that 
the sale will finalize as planned. God has also provided a parsonage for us to use free of charge as we complete deputation. 
 
Our mailing address has changed. All mail should now go to our mission 
agency; the mission office will forward it to us. 

The Rose Family 
WWNTBM 
P.O. Box 725 
Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

 
The Lord provided several opportunities for us to present our burden for 
Kenya at churches in Florida, Tennessee, Virginia, North Carolina, and 
Georgia. We also have received news of five new supporting churches; 
this brings our monthly support to 64%! Thank you to our new financial partners: 
Freedom Baptist Church of Pigeon Forge, TN; Victory Baptist Church of Fairmont, 
WV; Gantt Street Baptist Church of Cayce, SC; Peachtree Road Baptist Church of 
Suwanee, GA; and Trinity Baptist Church of Wilson, NC. 
 
Thank you to each one who prays faithfully for our family—your prayers do make a difference! We know the safety with which 
God has blessed us is a result of your prayers. The rear brakes on our van went out, but it was at the best possible time. God 
even arranged for someone to repair the brakes for free! God has given us good health as well; we celebrated Priscilla’s first 
birthday in May, and Lydia turned four years old in June. 
 
We traveled to Ohio in June to see a good friend get married. She used to be a teenager in the youth group while Matthew 
served as youth director. While in Ohio, we were able to assist with special music during revival services at one of our 
supporting churches—it is a sweet church, and we were blessed to participate.  
 
We have scheduled several meetings for the fall of this year, but we still have some openings in our calendar. Please pray that 
God would connect us with the right churches who can partner with us to fill these dates. 
 
We praise the Lord for: 
A buyer for our home 
Opportunities to present our burden 
Five new supporters 
 

We pray for: 
The sale of our home to finalize 
God to provide all of our support by December 
Our summer and fall calendar to continue to fill 

In His service, 
 
 
Matthew & Rebecca Rose 
Deborah, Hannah, Esther, Lydia, and Priscilla 
Missionaries to Kenya 


